
 

 
April 3, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Congratulations!  We have completed our first week of eLearning!  There may have 
been bumps in the road as we’ve gotten started, but we are so proud of how far we 
have come in such a short amount of time.   
 
A few announcements: 

1. Report cards can be seen on PowerSchool, beginning today.  Whatever grades 
are posted for the 3rd Quarter is the final grade for the quarter.  We will print 
paper report cards at the end of the school year. 

2. Make sure your child is logging in to Google Classroom each day and following 
the attendance procedure for Teacher/Grade level.  If it is not an option, email 
the Homeroom teacher for guidance. 

3. Surveys will be coming out from the teachers.  Please complete the survey so we 
can get an idea of how eLearning is going for you and your family. 
 

Please remember my message from last Friday.  These are challenging times.  Your 
main job as parents is to help your child feel safe, secure and loved.  Do your best to 
support your child with assignments, meetings, and deadlines.  However, don’t stress if 
it can’t happen that day.  The teachers are here to support you and provide as many 
educational opportunities as is meaningful for your child and family. 
 
We have attached Holy Week Resources for families to use as a guide to celebrating 
Holy Week and Easter. 
 
We are praying for you and your family! 
 
Blessings, 
 
Tommy Bridges  Stephanie Bechtol 
Principal   Assistant Principal 
 
 


